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SANCHAR NIGAM  EXECUTIVES' ASSOCIATION (INDIA)

WEST BENGAL STATE BRANCH

  State Head Quarter :

Room No.-14B (1st Floor ), Raniganj Coal House

                         3A, Chowringhee Place, Kolkata-700013      Ph.No.  2228-3434

______________________________________________________________________________________

	 No. WB/ETP/2007-08
	 Dated at Kolkata 04-12-2007


To

The CGM, ETP

2/5A, Judges Court Rd.

Kolkata-700027

Sir, 

      This is to bring to your kind notice project woriks at different places in West Bengal are getting inordinately delayed due to frequent and random transfers of DEs and SDEs of Microwave Projects, OFC Project and Telecom Project Divisions. This is also resulting in lesser accountability and indifferent attitude of the Executives to persue and complete the tusks. In this context it is very much relevant to mention that before completion of two years staying in a particular place transfer order in the mentioned cadres are being issued which is very much irregular. Furthermore, request transfer applications are not being forwarded properly. 

      A good numbers of BSNL recruited JTOs are working in your establishment but it is unfortunate to mention that their EPF balance sheets and confirmation cases are not being settled.


Therefore, I request your goodself to take necessary and early actions regarding above said issues and lastly request you to kindly issue the transfer orders for all cadres of Executives in ETP once in a year at the end of the academic year so that benefits can be extended to the children of the officials.

Thanking You,










Yours faithfully,










(TAPAS GHOSH)









      State Secretary, SNEA(I)
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